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May 29, 2019

Dr. Khodr Shamseddine
Department of Physics and Astronomy
Faculty of Science

Dear Dr. Shamseddine,

On behalf of the University of Manitoba and the University of Manitoba Faculty Association, it is
our pleasure to congratulate you on being a recipient of a 2018 Merit Award in the Combination
of Teaching, Service and Research, Scholarly Work and Other Creative Activities category.

To be recognized by your colleagues as having attained a level of outstanding achievement is
especially gratifying.

Your accomplishments are a great source of pride to the entire University.

Sincerely,

David T. Barnard, Ph.D. Janet Morrill, Ph.D.

President and Vice-Chancellor President

University of Manitoba University of Manitoba Faculty Association
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cc: Dr. Stefi Baum, Dean



